
 
 

MEMO 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  February 2, 2021 
 
To:   The Honorable 

Board of Water Commissioners 
City of Detroit 

 
From:   Mamata Burgi, Procurement Manager  
 
Re:  Incorrect Contract No. Reported for Project WS-718  

Water Improvements for New Center Commons and Virginia Park 
 
 

This communication is to inform the Board of Water Commissioners for the City of Detroit, 
that there was an error in the Board Letter approved under Agenda Item No.: 20-0224 for 
Project WS-718.   
 
Project WS-718 for Water Improvements for New Center Commons and Virginia Park was 
approved by the BOWC on September 16, 2020 (Agenda No. 20-0224) listed the incorrect 
Contract No. 6002987; the correct Contract No. 6003344.  All other information listed in 
the Board Letter is correct.   
 
Please accept this communication as notice that this information will be noted in the 
Contract file to reference the correct contract number.  
 
Below is the contract summary for WS-718, which includes the corrected contract number: 
 

Agenda Item No.:  20-0224 

Corrected Contract No.: 6003344 (previously reported in error as 6002987) 

Project No.:    WS-718 

Title:     Water Improvements for New Center Commons & Virginia Park 

Contractor:    Lakeshore Global Corporation 

Address:    7310 Woodward Avenue, Suite 500A, Detroit, MI 48202 

Contract Term:   12/9/20 – 12/8/21 (1 year) 

Contract Amount:   $4,290,000.00 

 
 


